Alywn Sherman (RIP)

by email

This is the last known email message to have been received by Class of '62 from Alwyn:

From: Alwyn Sherman [mailto:asherman@virginbroadband.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 12:16 PM

 $\textbf{To:} \ stanklaff@strivesoft.com$

Subject: REUNION

Dear Stan and all those involved,

I will be visiting South Africa from the middle of October for 3 weeks for the first time in about 19-20 years. Unfortunately therefore I will not be able to make a second trip to be at the reunion, which I would have loved to have attended. It's amazing how quickly the 50 years have elapsed and it would have been really nice to have seen everyone again. I sincerely hope you all have a wonderful time and kindly let me know if you would like photographs and or other information. I would like to know when the actual event will be and you will all be in my thoughts at that time.

Kindest regards to you and everyone. Alwyn Sherman

Alwyn 3 weeks before his death. Early 2013 – *Max Salamis*

